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● The State testing window begins the week we return from spring break.
Our 8th grade students will be taking the P-SAT on Wednesday, April 13th.
The 6th and 7th grade testing window begins on May 3th, 2022.  They will
continue to take the M-STEP as in years previous.

● Track, MS Baseball and Softball all began spring practices last week.  We
are hoping for the best this spring season so our teams can compete and
progress.

● The ISD will be sponsoring a virtual Quiz Bowl for our students to participate
in this spring.  We are currently in the process of competing.  More
information to follow.

● Mrs. Ostrosky, in collaboration with Jason Burt, are planning on converting
our computer lab into a STEM lab for next year.  We will be working to give
the room a facelift, add lab tables, robotics materials and host a 3D
printer.  This lab will be available for our science teachers to use and
include more STEM opportunities throughout their curriculum.

● On Monday, March 28th, Mason Middle School inducted 31 new students
into our National Jr. Honor Society.  This is one of the largest induction
classes we have ever had.

● Our PBIS committee took our blue and gold students to Dixie Skateland for
our 3rd quarter incentive.  We had 165 students attend.


